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The Embassy of Malaysia presents its compliments to the ASEAN
Secretariat in Jakarta and has the honour to inform that the Government of
Malaysia has signed the Notification of Participation for the ASEAN Mutual
Recognition Arrangement on Engineering Services with effect from
2 April 2007.

The Embassy of Malaysia has further the honour to enclose herewith a
letter from H.E Dato’ Hussein Haniff, Director General of ASEAN — Malaysia
addressed to H.E. Mr. Ong Keng Yong, Sécretary General of ASEAN and the
original copy of the Notification of Participation of the abovementioned
Arrangement signed by H.E. Minister of Foreign Affairs of Malaysia dated
3 July 2007 for the Secretariat’s kind attention and record.

The Embassy of Malaysia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the ASEAN Secretariat in Jakarta the assurances of its highest consideration.

16 August 2007

ASEAN Secretariat
JAKARTA
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ASEAN NATIONAL SECRETARIAT,
WISMA PUTRA,

KEMENTERIAN LUAR NEGERI,
(MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS)
PUTRAIJAYA

Malfax no: J 83/07

19 July 2007

H.E. ONG KENG YONG
Secretary-General of ASEAN
JAKARTA

PDear keng Yorg

NOTIFICATION OF PARTICIPATION FOR NMRA ON ENGINEERING
SERVICES

With reference to the above matter, | am pleased to inform you that the
Government of Malaysia has signed the Notification of Participation for the
ASEAN Mutual Recognition Arrangement (MRA) on Engineering Services.

2. Attached herewith is the Noftification of Participation for your Kind
information and record.

Best regards,
\

DATO’ HUSSEIN HANIFF
Director-General
ASEAN-MALAYSIA

c.c.. All ASEAN Directors-General






